
  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
The Year 6 pupils wish to invite you to a special morning in school to celebrate their 
learning.  
 
As recent newsletters have highlighted, a coffee morning, for Year 6 parents and 
carers, will take place on Wednesday 14th February from 9:00– 10:00am. Any 
proceeds from the event will be donated to a charity chosen by the Year 6 pupils.  
 
Throughout the event, the Year 6 classes will also come and share some of the 
learning that they have been doing in class recently. We hope that you are able to 
make it! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Year 6 Team and Pupils 
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